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Please support HB 2469 so that farmers may have the freedom to produce crops that are
GMO-free. I can't imagine our Constitution allowing any restriction of free enterprise based
upon sound health expectations. And I have the right to choose GMO-free products for my
own health needs. Certainly this would be of no less importance than the right to use
marijuana that Oregon allows. Thank you for your consideration.  Tim Juett
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